
MEGAN GOICOECHEA ALLEN 
Corporate Counsel 
mgoicoecheaallen@idahopower.com  

February 28, 2024 

Monica Barrios-Sanchez, Secretary 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
11331 W. Chinden Boulevard 
Building 8, Suite 201-A 
Boise, Idaho  83714 

 Re: Case No. IPC-E-24-02 
Idaho Power Company’s Annual Compliance Filing to Update the Substation 
Allowance Under Schedule 19, Large Power Service 

Dear Ms. Barrios-Sanchez: 

Attached for electronic filing please find Idaho Power Company’s Reply Comments 
in the above-entitled matter.  

If you have any questions about the attached documents, please do not hesitate 
to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

Megan Goicoechea Allen 

MGA:sg 

Enclosure 

RECEIVED
 Wednesday, February 28, 2024 3:46PM
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MEGAN GOICOECHEA ALLEN (ISB No. 7623) 
LISA D. NORDSTROM (ISB No. 5733) 
Idaho Power Company 
1221 West Idaho Street (83702) 
P.O. Box 70 
Boise, Idaho 83707 
Telephone:  (208) 388-2664 
Facsimile:  (208) 388-6936 
mgoicoecheaallen@idahopower.com 
lnordstrom@idahopower.com  

Attorneys for Idaho Power Company 

BEFORE THE IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

IN THE MATTER OF IDAHO POWER 
COMPANY’S ANNUAL COMPLIANCE 
FILING TO UPDATE THE SUBSTATION 
ALLOWANCE UNDER SCHEDULE 19, 
LARGE POWER SERVICE 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

CASE NO. IPC-E-24-02 

IDAHO POWER COMPANY’S 
REPLY COMMENTS 

COMES NOW, Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power” or “Company”) and, 

pursuant to Idaho Public Utilities Commission’s (“Commission”) Rule of Procedure 203, 

and the Notice of Modified Procedure, Order No. 36065, hereby respectfully submits 

these Reply Comments in response to Comments of the Commission Staff (“Staff”) in this 

case dated February 22, 2024.  

Idaho Power appreciates Staff’s thorough review and assessment of the 

Company’s Annual Compliance filing to update the Substation Allowance under 

Schedule 19, Large Power Service. The Company agrees with Staff’s proposed 

corrected Schedule 19 Substation Allowance of $71,052 per MW. 
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Therefore, the Company respectfully requests the Commission issue an order: 

(1) approving the Schedule 19 Substation Allowance of $71,052 per MW with an

effective date of March 15, 2024, and (2) directing it to submit a corrected tariff sheet 

for approval.  

DATED at Boise, Idaho, this 28th day of February 2024.  

Megan Goicoechea Allen 
Attorney for Idaho Power Company 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that on the 28th day of February, 2024, I served a true and 
correct copy of Idaho Power Company’s Reply Comments upon the following named 
parties by the method indicated below, and addressed to the following: 

Commission Staff 
Adam Triplett 
Deputy Attorney General 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
11331 W. Chinden Blvd., Bldg No. 8  
Suite 201-A (83714)  
PO Box 83720  
Boise, ID 83720-0074 

        Hand Delivered 
        U.S. Mail 
        Overnight Mail 
        FAX 
        FTP Site 
   X   Email Adam.triplett@puc.idaho.gov 

Stacy Gust, Regulatory Administrative 
Assistant 


